
April School Age Classroom News 

 
Look What We’re Studying: 

 In the month of April, the children will be learning all about Spring, Brazil, 
Easter, Recycling, and the Rainforest.  During week 1, we will dive right into 
Spring.  Hopefully it will actually feel like Spring!  In week 2 for Brazil week, the 
children will be learning about their flag, fun facts and even play Brazil bingo!  
During Easter week it will be all about bunnies and chicks.  Recycling week will be 
a huge hit with the kids.  We have a few crafts but mostly open ended which are 
the kids favorite! We have been saving a lot of recyclables the past few weeks.  
Week 5 will bring us into Rainforest week where we will be making beaded snakes 
and other rainforest animals! We are looking forward to warmer weather and 
being able to play outside everyday again! 

Upcoming Events: 

*April Vacation we will be open for the full day at Sippican Monday the 15th 
through Friday the 10th. 

Special Notes: 

*Please…if your child is absent from school, picked up early, or has after 
school activities and it is your scheduled day at Countryside, it is very 
important that you let Marissa know. It will avoid lots of panic, confusion, 
and phone calls. 

*If your child is to leave Countryside with a teacher, a note must be written 
from the parent prior to the scheduled visit.  Children cannot be taken out 
of Countryside without written permission from parent/guardian. 

*Remember to return the day’s paper for any days you may need care. 

Contact Information: 

Marissa- (508)-742-8076  mlake722@gmail.com 

Bonnie- (508)-789-3645  bonnie@countrysidechildcare.net 



 


